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To My Wonderful Patients & Friends, 
 
Thank you to all of you for being my patients. It has truly been an honor to have you place your trust in 
me. This is an announcement of my retirement. I am looking forward to having more time to pursue 
other interests, but I have mixed emotions as I will miss all of you and the ability to help you. 
 
It has been my sincere goal to find a dentist to hand my practice over to who will continue to provide 
the highest quality of care you are accustomed to. I am thrilled to introduce to you my successor: Dr. 
Lars Korsmo.  
 
Dr. Korsmo earned his dental degree from the University of Washington School of Dentistry and has 
been practicing quality dentistry for over 13 years. I feel very fortunate to have found Dr. Korsmo as 
he is a highly rated dentist who is beloved by his patients and staff. His goal is to ensure you continue 
to receive the best possible treatment in the same caring environment you have come to know from me 
and my staff. 
 
He is excited to bring his extensive training and skills to his own neighborhood here in the North End. 
As an added benefit to you, he will also bring an expansion of treatment options resulting in less 
referred-out procedures. I know that you will be able to transfer the trust and confidence you have 
given me into the competent hands of Dr. Korsmo.  
 
Thank you for allowing me to be your dentist and friend. I am grateful to have had the privilege of 
serving you all these years. I wish you all the best!  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr. Charlie Croasdill 
 
 

 

     Lars Korsmo, DDS 


